
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

2 March 2018  

 

 

Wade Baggott 

Advisor, Listing Compliance (Perth) 

ASX Compliance Pty Limited (ASX)  

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St Georges Terrace 

Perth WA 6000 

 

By email: wade.baggott@asx.com.au; 

tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 

 

Dear Wade, 

 

WANGLE TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED – TRADING HALT REQUEST 

 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, Wangle Technologies Limited (Company) 

(ASX:WGL) hereby requests a trading halt from ASX, effective immediately, pending release 

of an announcement regarding a capital raise. 

The Company requests that the trading halt last from receipt of the request until the earlier 

of release of the announcement or the commencement of trading on Tuesday the 6th of 

January, 2018. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted or of 

any other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt. 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Loren King  

Company Secretary 

 

Wangle Technologies Limited 

info@wan.gl  
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